
Mr. Mansueti, 
  
To lessen the potential for any confusion, I ask that you please enter 
the November 14, 2005 submission made to you by counsel for Robert G. 
Burnley, Director of the Virginia Department of Environmental Quality, 
into the official docket for Department of Energy docket no. EO-05-01. 
The November 14 submission includes the Director's November 10, 2005 
Motion and Answer filed in the separate, but related, FERC proceeding. 
Please let us know if there are any additional requirements for making 
this submission with the Department of Energy.   
  
Thank you for your assistance, 
  
Matt Roussy 
  
D. Mathias Roussy, Jr. 
Assistant Attorney General 
Insurance and Utilities Regulatory Section 
Office of the Attorney General 
900 East Main Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
 
 


















































































